St. Monica's Catholic Primary School Advent Term



2nd December 2016



TAKE A LOOK AT OUR
NEW WEBSITE:-

www.st-monicas.co.uk

INTERNATIONAL DAY

Thank you for all your support this week for our International Day on Wednesday. Children and parents made a huge effort to dress up for the day and it really added to what was a wonderful atmosphere. Children were engaged in a large number of activities including kite building, necklace and headdress design, dance and music. The day ended with a wonderful assembly in the hall, including a steel drum band. Thanks particularly to Mrs Roderiques for organising the day and to those parents who came in to support through working with the children and attending the assembly.





The Great St Monica's Bake Off!

They have been very busy in Baking Club making pizza's, fruit salad, cake pops and rice crispie cakes.



SCHOOL CAR PARK

If you are dropping your child off at a morning sports club/Genesis, please park outside the school gates and walk your child into the hall. Please <u>do not park</u> in the school car park. Thank you.

Lateness

Please may we remind you that children need to be in school at <u>8.50</u> in the morning. A number of children are late for school each day and this does delay the start of the day for those who are late as well as having an effect on the class as a whole. In our Late Book, the majority of lateness is marked down as being due to 'traffic'. Knowing that there will be traffic on the routes to school each day, to avoid lateness, please make sure you leave your home in good time so that your child will be here at <u>8.50am</u>. We thank you for your support in this.

HOT LUNCHES

Hot lunch orders for the first day back to school on 4th January 2017 need to be ordered by Tuesday 13th December 2016.

Posting letters to

Santa!







